
Parks and Recreation Commission 

May 20, 2015 

5:30 PM in the Becket Room at the town hall. 

Present: Rita Furlong, Tina Levasseur, Maddy Elovirta 

Absent: Ginger Conner, Sean Reamer 

Rita called the meeting to order and minutes of the last meeting were accepted as presented. 

Discussion focused on the needs of the parks and beach.  It was decided that a new net for the volley 

ball area would be purchased.  Rita will do this.   Picnic tables for the beach will be purchased as the 

tables at the beach are in poor shape.  Maddy will do this.     

Also discussed was the erosion and signage for the town beach.  A dock will be purchased for the 

waterfront, as a barrier from the boaters launching their boats and the swimmers. Maddy will meet with 

Dock Doctors of Vermont and report back to the members. 

 The track at the North Becket Park needs attention.   

Life guard interviews as well as the leaders of the park program was discussed.  Salaries were decided on 

as well.  Tina will handle the beach again.   

The brochure to be handed out to school children will be prepared by Rita.   

The meeting was adjourned at 6:10 PM. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Maddy Elovirta 


